
E-mail Message

From: Leamy, Michelle T PREM:EX [SMTP:Michelle.Leamy@gov.bc.ca]
To: Der, Connie J PSA:EX [SMTP:Connie.Der@gov.bc.ca]
Cc:
Sent: 2013-10-24 at 3:09 PM
Received: 2013-10-24 at 3:09 PM
Subject: Staff Changes

Hi Connie:  

 

Please be advised that Gabe Garfinkel has submitted his letter of resignation (attached) and his
last day in the Premier’s Office is Friday, October 25, 2013.  

 

Please note that the Deputy Chief of Staff has decided to waive recovery of any outstanding pro
rata relocation assistance.

 

Thanks.  

 

m

 

From: Garfinkel, Gabe PREM:EX 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2013 2:46 PM
To: Leamy, Michelle T PREM:EX
Cc: Cadario, Michele PREM:EX
Subject: Last day

 

Michele, 

 

As discussed, tomorrow – October 25 – will be my last day in the Premier’s Office in order to
make sure everything is complete. 

 

Thanks

Gabe

 

Gabe Garfinkel

Office of the Premier

m: 

o: 604-775-1600
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To Whom It May Concern, 

C
BRITISH 
OLUMBIA 

September 26, 2013 

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the position of Director of Community and 

Stakeholder Relations in the Office of the Premier effective October 24, 2013. It has been an honour and 

a privilege to serve in this and previous capacities for Premier Christy Clark and her Government. 

Sincerely, 

"Q Director of Community and Stakeholder Relations 

Office of the Premier 

Office of the 
Premier 

Mailing Address: 
Parliament Buildings 
Victoria Be vav 1X4 
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